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I have written in opposition to 3075 or if you will 114 .  The sole purpose of that 

legislation is to halt all lawful gun sales in Oregon. All democrats in the legislature 

understand this and that is why they support it. If 3075 becomes law I doubt that any 

FFLs will survive, so 3076 is really unnecessary, it is a waste of government 

resources.  

 

The real purpose of 3076 then is as a placeholder for 3076-1 which is a 22 page 

treatise on legislative illogical thinking. You will have to read it for yourself, it is 

bizarre. 3076-1 too will drive FFLs out of business. The cost of compliance to 

upgrade building structures, licensing fees, background checks, and employee 

training is prohibitive for most FFL business owners. 

 

We have a Federal and State Constitutional right to keep and bear arms. This 

legislation is designed infringe ( destroy or hinder ) our exercise of this right. 

Therefore I am opposed. 

Vote no on this and other similar bills. 

 

 


